From: Michelle Frisque [mailto:mfrisque@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 1:00 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Neighborhood Indicators Partnership Meeting

Steve,

I am sorry for the delay. I did attend the NNIP meeting. The flight, one night of hotel, a few lunches and registration to the event were paid for by an IMLS grant through Civic Switchboard and two nights of hotel were paid for by the Chicago Public Library Foundation. All other expenses incurred during travel will be covered by myself.

Michelle

 
Michelle Frisque

Chief, Technology, Content and Innovation

Chicago Public Library

